

TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

September 3, 2024

Attendees: Karen, Anton, Olivier, Matt, Ben, Joanna, Paul, Bence, Matteo, Shebu

Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
 - TF-A
 - No issues to report
 - Karen asked if a date has been chosen for the next release
 - Need to start thinking about it
 - [\[TFC-650\]](#) Request for Tuxput token; Ben will take care of it
 - Ticket has since been closed
 - [\[TFC-188\]](#) Joanna said that Dean agreed to look into a common repository instead of using multiple for TF-A. Ben said it would take about 2 weeks for his team to do it, but he'd like to streamline the process. Joanna will be discussing with Dean further in a meeting later this week.
 - It was agreed in the meeting that we can close this ticket.
 - TF-M
 - No issues to report
 - MbedTLS
 - Bence catching up this week since returning from vacation
 - He made some improvements that are currently being reviewed and when that's done he will be able to complete the merge to UBL
 - Ben

- The upgrade on the Jenkins server will be done something this week
- [\[TFC-644\]](#) Ben needs to deploy to Production
- Paul
 - Paul is currently focused on the following tickets:
 - [\[TFC-354\]](#) Paul wants to ensure his fix works
 - Action - Olivier to test and update the comments as required
 - [\[TFC-602\] Decommission FlexNet license usage in OpenCI - Jira \(atlassian.net\)](#)
 - [\[TFC-646\] TF-A LTS: Old FVP models with FlexNet are in use, no longer supported - Jira \(atlassian.net\)](#)
 - [\[TFC-647\] TF-A LTS: Regular problems with git clones - Jira \(atlassian.net\)](#)
- Arthur
 - Arthur catching up this week since returning from vacation
 - Continuing to work on IAR Compiler